
Notice of Public Hearing – Title XX 

Title XX public hearing is being held virtually on April 
2, 2025, at 9:00 a.m.   
 
The purpose of the Public Hearing is to receive public 
comment on the plan for Social Services under the 
Title XX Program.  
 
 If you are interested in attending this virtual 
hearing, please email  alison.tomaselli@jfs.ohio.gov  for 
the meeting link.   
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